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Hello, 

This bill and measure 114 are unconstitutional under the U.S. and Oregon 

Constitutions. 

All this will do is cost taxpayers a lot of money before they are shot down by U.S. 

Supreme Court. Bad people will ignore these rules and laws. You are only hurting 

good law abiding citizens. 

 

The Second Amendment to the U.S. Constitution, ratified in 1791, states "A well 

regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of the 

people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed. 


